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Subject: Nonprofit Security Grant Program 

Deputy: 

Tomorrow afternoon, you and the Secretary will receive a briefing from FEMA on the FY16 competitive 
preparedness grant program awards. A few notes for you in advance, based on your interest in the 
Nonprofit Security Grant Program: 

• The Nonprofit Security Grant Program is funded at $20 million in FY16, an increase of $7 
million from FY15 (when it was $13 million). 

• In FY15, 95% of the funding went to Jewish organizations. In FY16, it will be 91%. 
• As a result, while the percentage is down for Jewish organizations, it is significantly up overall 

given the 53% increase to the entire program. 
• The decreased percentage to Jewish organizations is likely due to increased outreach to other 

faith groups, including through the CVE office as well as the OHS Center for Faith Based and 
Neighborhood Partnerships. 

Hope this helps. Happy to answer any questions you may have. 

--Jeff 

Jeff Rezmovic 
Office of the Deputy Secretary 
U.S. Department of Homeland Security 
Office: 202.612.1957 
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